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The Monthly Meeting of the 

North Carroll Hot Shots Fastpitch  
was called to order by President Michael Hernandez on  

Monday September 25, 2017 at 7:00PM @ the Old Town Grill 
 

In Attendance – President Mike Hernandez, Vice President Frank Ward , 
Secretary Jim Reilly, Coaches – Coaches in attendance, a sign in sheet is on file  

 
 
 
 

Makenzee George Scholarship Fund:   
  Voted to continue this annually 

 
Background Checks: All Coaches & Assistant Coaches must have their badges at the October meeting  
 Reminder background checks are annual and all coaches/assistant coaches need to have  

Badges displayed while on the fields. There is a link on our webpage under policies/forms.  
 

2017 Debt - $2700.00 
There are still numerous players that owe registration fees for the 2017 season. If these are not 
collected soon they will be added to their fall 2017 or spring 2018 registration. 

  
2018 Registration: Reminder - ½ DUE NOW 

½ is due now & ½ is due Feb. 1, 2018 – Examples are… 
The Zero Tolerance Policy has been added to the 2018 registration form 
Family Discounts and the Fundraiser Opt. Out are still available  

 
Practice Times & Facilities:  
 Send Mike your request for day and times. Indoor times will start mid-November 

Times that have been made available to us are as follows - SMS Sundays 10-2, NCHS Sundays 9-9, 
Westminster Family Center ($) Saturdays 10:30 – 5 
 
Mike reviewed fall/current practice times & field assignments  

  
Fields/Sheds: 

The three break-away fences are in and stored in C-shed.  
A-shed has been cleaned. B & NCHS need to be cleaned. 
 

Equipment: 
Coaches please inventory all your equipment and let Mike know what you have 
 
Hot Shots & Fall Tournaments:  

Fall Classic 10U/12U – 10/21/2017 & 10/22/2017 
Fall Classic 14U/16U/18U – 10/28/2017 & 10/29/2017 
End-of-Season Fall Tournament – 11/4/2017 & 11/05/2017 
Mike reviewed how many teams have signed up in each age group. 
 

Concessions: (Team Fundraisers) 
Anyone interested in their team handling the upcoming fall tournaments contact Mike. These will be 

at HES & MVHS 
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Fundraising:  

Crab Feast – profit of $4500.00 – Frank thanked everyone for their help. Everyone (teams) seem to 
like the way the teams were scheduled the work shifts. 
Golf Tournament – Canceled 
Bingo – 11/11/2017 Tickets have been handed out to all coaches please distribute and sell, for 
additional information contact Drea Foutz at dreaopfoutz@gmail.com and our web site 
There will be two mandatory fundraisers for travel teams, some discussion was on a raffle & the 
bingo. 
IDEAS – Gun Raffle, Texas Roadhouse Gift Cards,  
Magician – Jen Lettau has a friend that is a nationally known magician, Chris Dugdale. 
https://www.moremagicandmischief.com/magic She is checking his schedule for December, February 
& March 
  
**All Teams need to participate in all Hot Shots Fundraisers; individual team fundraisers do not 
exempt anyone 

 
 
Open Discussion –  

1. We need someone to get first aid kits together for the spring. 
2. The gentlemen from the condo association continues to cause problems, and most recently yelled at a 

young kid for sitting under the Gazebo. We have asked to attend their association meeting. 
3. Frank Ward & Jen Lettau are working on an AED 
4. Chad Sholter asked about purchasing a tractor from Liberty Discount. Jen Lettau has a neighbor 

selling a tractor that she has been talking to about purchasing for the Hot Shots. The current offer is 
$550.00. Jen will follow up with Mike 

 
 
 
Next Meeting is 10/16/2017 at 7pm North Carroll Senior & Community Center. 
 

 

Yours in Service,                 

Jim Reilly      
Jim Reilly                 

Secretary    
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